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My name is Kathy Cook, and I am the new FUMC Mission Coordinator. I am super excited to work with all of you as we continue our existing ways of doing mission, explore new ways, and listen, listen, listen to God as He provides us with different visions and ideas for ways that we can serve.
As I begin this new adventure, I need your help please. If you currently (or recently) have been in charge of an FUMC mission project, please contact me with the details. I would love to have a description of the project, including what all was involved, dates, and anything else you can think of to share. Please also include how the Mission Committee and I personally can help you serve in the future.
My next request is to please share with me any ideas and/or visions that you have for ways that that we can serve at FUMC. These can be here at the church, local, national, or international. Pray about this and see where God leads your heart.
 I am a former North Georgia Conference UMVIM Team Leader Trainer, plus I have participated in and/or led dozens of missions through the past 20 years. Walking beside passionate servant hearted Christians is my favorite thing that I do! I had the honor of being a part of the 2019 Orphanage Emmanuel trip when I first joined FUMC, and I led the North Georgia Conference United Methodist Women’s 2022 Red Bird Mission trip. I really look forward to helping to plan, support, encourage, and participate in many more opportunities for us to serve.
For these first few months of 2023, I will be traveling extensively, which will give me lots of time to research everything that I learn from you. I will always have email while I am gone, but cell service will not be possible, so please email me at heykay75@hotmail.com. When I return home, we will begin to meet regularly and to make these mission opportunities realities!
Thank you! 
Your sister in Christ,
Kathy Cook
